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CHANGE 

Members of the Exchange Club of 
Killeen, and the Excel Exchange Clubs 
of Killeen High School, Harker Heights 
High School and Shoemaker High 
School participate and help with the 
Aware Central Texas” (CAP Center) 
Annual Christmas on the Farm.  Great 
fun was had by all.   
 
Right: Bill 
Barker and 
Joey Ellis 
Bottom Mark 
Hyde and his 
mom  
Genevieve 
Hyde selling 
tickets for the 
Christmas on 
the Farm    
activities 
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Exchange Helps with  

Christmas On the Farm 

President Charlie Guidry 

introduced his professor and 

friend, Dr. Luke Nichter 

professor of history at Texas 

A&M University Central 

Texas.  Dr. Nichter spoke to 

the club about his research on 

the Nixon Tapes.  He co-

authored a book titled “The 

Nixon Tapes 1971-1972” with 

Dr. Luke Nichter 

The Nixon Tapes 

Dates To Remember............ 

JANUARY 5—FIRST MEETING OF THE NEW YEAR 

DECEMBER 29—NO MEETING—NEW YEAR’S HOLIDAY 

DECEMBER 16—SANTA VISITS EXCHANGE 

DECEMBER 22—NO MEETING—CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 

JANUARY 15—DEADLINE FOR GOLDEN DEEDS NOMINATIONS 

 

Douglas Brinkley.  Dr. 

Nichter gave the behind the 

scenes description of the 

research.  He discussed a 

meeting with Dr. Henry 

Kissenger, who was a little 

leery of giving information for 

the book. 

Between February 1971 and 

July 1972, President Nixon 

secretly recorded 3.700 hours 

of his phone calls and 

meetings across the executive 

offices.  To date, about 3,000 

hours of those tapes have been 

declassified, released and 

made available to the public.  

These tapes are being 

transcribed by individual 

researchers and scholars.  

In 2005 Dr. Nichter started to 

digitize the tapes.  Four years 

later he launched 

nixontapes.org as a public 

service.  Since then he has 

been transcribing the tapes 

and making them available to 

the public, producing more of 

them than anyone else.   
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December Calendar of Events 

DECEMBER 2014  
Dec 15—Santa Visits Exchange 

Dec  22—No Meeting –

Christmas Holiday 

Dec 29—No meeting—New 

Year’s Holiday 

Who’s In Charge? 
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December 

Club Anniversary: 
Estella Macias 12-9-11 

 
 

December Birthdays: 
Don Sutton 12-10 

Biblical 
Exchange 
Show us, LORD, your 
love, and grant us your 
salvation. 

Matthew 21: 23-27 

Tractor Races 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Making Flowers 

 

Christmas on the Farm—

Your Youth Excel 

Past President Geraldine Lorio is fast at work 
as one of the Exchange Club Representatives 

for Killeen Santa Pal Program.  She is pictured 

here with HHD 720 MP—SSG Whaley and 
Meadows PTO—Christine Whaley President 

and their two children. 


